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Thank you to all of our communities that participated in
this year’s National Night Out!
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L THANK YOU TO THE
COMMUNITIES THAT

PARTICIPATED!

BOULDER CREEK
BRENT ARMS
CEDAR PARK
COLE MANOR

COUNTRYWOOD MANOR

CYPRESS GROVE
EMERALD POINTE
FAWNBROOK
FIRWOOD VILLAGE
FRENCH VILLA
FRISHMAN HOLLOW
GLENBROOK
HAMILTON PARK
HENNESS FLATS
HILLVIEW RIDGE
HILLVIEW RIDGE Il
THE HUNT CLUB
MARSH CREEK
MENLO MANOR
HENNESS FLATS OAK RIDGE
ONTARIO MANOR | & II
ORCHARD VILLAGE

The residents of Henness Flats enjoyed this year’s National Night Out! We
had hot dogs, chips, cookies and beverages for everyone. The Truckee Fire

department come out, and they gave a tour of their ambulance and hosted PARL(::I?QIOEKV'::C\?OR
a fire safety class for the residents. We also had the Truckee Police T
department come and they brought along a K-9 dog, which all residents

STONE CREEK

were able to pet. We had face painting for everyone and to end the event

. . NRISE PARK
we raffled off prizes for the residents. It was a great event! SUNRIS

TRUCKEE-DONNER SENIOR
TRUCKEE PINES
WASHINGTON COURT
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WASHINGTON COURT

We had a wonderful time and even
though we had a little bit of rain, that did |
not stop the fun! Everybody pitched in
to personalize the decorations, each one
of them colored some coloring pages |
printed online and we hung them
around the eating area. Roberto worked so hard to get the place
clean and ready and decorated for the event, HE WAS OUR COOK!!!! He brought his BBQ
Grill!l! We had hot dogs, corn dogs, fruit punch, cheese nachos and ice cream cones. We had
the visit of a local police officer, we even had a second officer who was so nice to bring his
motorcycle bike, showing the kids lights, answering questions even took pictures with them! They
brought pencils, bracelets, brochures and coloring books. Our tenants brought fruit, cheese cake, and
salsa. We had a water balloon fight, since they were all wet | open the pool for them. | brought my
basketball board and they played basketball in the pool. It was scheduled from 6:30-8pm and no one
wanted to leave, we all stayed until after 9pm!!! When it was all over, tenants pitched in helping us
clean around!!! | noticed the difference in all the kids the day after, they are all excited to do it again next year!!!

EMERALD POINTE

Wow — another ramblin’ turnout for our third annual
National “Day” Out luncheon; with pizza, cookies, pop,
and goodies for all the little occupants at Emerald
Pointe Apartments! The City of Gresham police arrived
to answer any questions, concerns, or comments,
regarding community safety, from our valued
residents. Our staff : ram
also received very
positive feedback from
the officers stating our |
community is indeed
doing very well!

MENLO MANOR &
FRENCH VILLA

Menlo Manor & French
Villa celebrated National
Night Out with an All-
American Theme this year.

We had about 40 residents
show up to enjoy hot dogs
grilled by our Maintenance Tech
Gregg along with chips,
watermelon, punch and,
our younger residents
favorite, ICE CREAM
BARS!

We had coloring pages &
toys for the children and
information from the
Beaverton Police Dept. about
keeping our community safe for
the adults. It was a successful
event!
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FIRWOOD VILLAGE

Our first annual National Night Out was a huge success!!!! We had a great turn out of about 100
people. We had a good old fashioned BBQ with hot dogs, chips, potato and macaroni salad. Games
and prizes for all age groups. We were lucky enough to have both the Fire Department and the Police
department make an appearance. We passed out information and activity books about crime, drug
and fire prevention. Jeremy at Tri-County Fire Extinguisher was nice enough to come out and show
everyone how to use a fire extinguisher. He even let the kids test out their skills on an actual fire
extinguisher (filled with water of course!). Everyone had a blast!! Can't wait to do it again next year!!

FRISHMAN HOLLOW

The residents of Frishman Hollow enjoyed the National Night
Out! We had hot dogs, chips, cookies and beverages for
everyone. We had the Truckee fire department come out, and
they gave a tour of their ambulance to the residents and they
hosted a fire safety class for the residents as well. We had face
painting for everyone and to end the event we raffled prizes
for the residents.
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BRENT ARMS & COLE MANOR

We had a wonderful time! Lots of food and
prizes. The kids played games and won prizes
and the adults also got prizes. Payette Police
Department showed up and talked to the
tenants about safety and answered
questions. The little tenants got
badges. It was a good event!

THE HUNT CLUB

Everybody had a great time!!
Especially the kids, This was a very
big turn out 180+ people

PARKBROOK MANOR

Parkbrook Manor celebrated National Night
Out with a Hawaiian Luau! The turnout was
great! Many of our tenants came to feast on
the Hawaiian themed dinner complete with
Kahlua pork sandwiches, salads, fruits and
cookies for dessert! —

It was great fun and a great opportunity to mingle with

neighbors, meet new tenants, enjoy the pool area and get
together as a
community!
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TRUCKEE DONNER
SENIOR

We had so much fun! We
probably had 60% of the
residents who joined us and they f
had a good time. We had prizes
for the best Hawaiian costume.
We had hot dogs and some
mexican food since the residents were asking to have B
some, we had tamales and rice as well is hot dogs
and refreshments. The police department came to
talk to the residents about identity theft and about
giving away prescriptions since this can be a felony,
also the fire department came to talk to them about
safety.

Residents were really happy with this event!

TRUCKEE PINES

We had around 40 kids and 20 adults,
we had games for the kids and face
painting. The police department
came and they talked about drug
prevention, the fire department
spoke with residents about what to
do in case of fire and to make sure
they check the
smoke detectors.
Had hot dogs and
refreshments
residents had fun!

ORCHARD VILLAGE

Here at Orchard Village we had the fire
fighters and the policemen show up
and talk to the tenants and give out
stickers and hats. We had karaoke and
all the kids and adults had fun with
this. We had sodas, waters hotdog s,
chips and prizes for g
the kids. We all had
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MARSH CREEK

Marsh Creek National Night Out was hosted on Tuesday, August 5, 2014 from
4:30pm to 6:30pm which was a huge success with a turn out of over 100
residents. We had a Cotton Candy machine which Ray our Maintenance
helped make and pass out, along with a Snow Cone Machine which Greg our
Groundskeeper helped make and pass out. All the residents really enjoyed Y AN
these refreshments especially the snow cones on the hot evening. The |
children really enjoyed the Clown Balloon Twister that created all types of
different balloons from balloon hats, dinosaurs, aliens, hello kitty, swords, etc.
The residents and staff at Marsh Creek had a great time!

FAWNBROOK

National Night Out 2014 was a success with about 80 residents joining in the fun! We started
off with a BBQ including hotdogs, hamburgers, chips, watermelon, and cookies. If the BBQ
aroma didn't bring out residents, the big red fire truck did! The Rock Creek fire department
came out in full gear, demonstrated an evacuation from the 2nd story, and even let the kids
shoot water from the fire hoses. After the fire department's demonstration, the kids had a
water balloon fight and played in the sprinklers. Playing in the water was so refreshing on this
hot day! We did a prize giveaway and 3 lucky winners won a s'more's basket, a family movie
night bucket, and a spaghetti dinner bowl! We also gave away a jar containing 316 skittles to a
resident who guessed 314!
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HILLVIEW RIDGE &
HILLVIEW II

“Hillview Ridge and Hillview Ridge Phase
Il hosted ‘Hillview’s Hawaiian Hangout’
event for National Night Out! Oroville
has transitioned to hosting their own
National Night event where the Police,
Fire and any community outreach are mostly dedicated to their
event; so to not thin the already depleted resources, we decided
on a ‘Making Healthy Choices’ event. We shared information on making small,
but healthier, switches to basic foods most people eat. We also discussed portion
control and serving balanced meals. We served traditional Hawaiian plate dinners
with Pineapple glazed chicken over steamed brown rice and macaroni salad, with
the choice of a coconut or pineapple upside-down cupcake for dessert! And for
everyone to enjoy, we had face-painting, mini-manicures, temporary tattoos, and
hoola hooping! All together we entertained about 150 residents and had a
fantastic time!”
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COUNTRYWOOD MANOR

National Night Out turned out neighbors and a
success!

HAMILTON PARK

We hosted a NNO party, Countrywood Manor hosted a BBQ, Bingo and the
on Tuesday 8/5/14, from Chief of the Dallas Police Department and the Mayor
6pm To 8pm. of Dallas. Lots of really good questions were asked

and an incumbent city
council member came
by and gave us his
views on
improvements he'd
like to see in Dallas.

Approximately 50 residents
were in attendance and we
were visited by Portland
police and fire. The fire
truck was a big hit! We

served pizza and soda,

no leftovers!! We had e .
two volunteers, from <
C|ty of Portland, they did { ‘ g" _3'

a presentation on

recycling. We had rub-
on tattoos for the kids,
huge hit. Great success!!!




SUNRISE PARK

Sunrise Park's National Night
Out was a great success.

Our Residents loved our pool
party. Residents bonded
together in community
awareness.

PRAIRIE VIEW

Prairie View just had our 2nd
annual BBQ and it was a hit!
With wonderful food, music,
water games, photo fun

and prizes we had family and
friends come together to enjoy
the beautiful Friday evening.
We had around 85

people participate this year
with lots of fun and B
laughter. The sense of |
community continues to
grow every year. We are
looking forward to next
year!!

We love our residents at
Sunrise Park!

ONTARIO MANOR

We did hold an event and had a blast doing it! This
year we kept notes on common questions that are
asked frequently about each sites process's and/or
policies. The residents were super involved as site
staff took the floor and spoke about their specific field of job
policies. Jeremie- Spoke to the resident about correctly filling out
Maint. Req's, What are and how to handle an emergency after hours
maintenance issues. Laurel- Spoke about certification

preparation, problematic 3rd party verifications. Suzi- Spoke about
housekeeping and how to avoid issues with pest control, mildew etc... | - spoke about exterior issues that require attention,
Do's and don’ts for patios, flowers, common area gardens. Resident complaints and our preferred method of communication.
Recap of above items, and question - answer time :) | believe we had close to 50 residents come and join.
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BOULDER CREEK

We had a great turn out for
National Night Out 2014! We
had our luau theme again.
We had hot dogs,
hamburger, potato chips,
popsicles and our dunk tank
again which is always a big
hit!

OAK RIDGE, GLENBROOK & CEDAR PARK

We had a barbeque with hot dogs, watermelon, chips and soda. We also had a snow cone
machine. We had the Fire Department out and | had them give the residents some information
on fires. They spoke to the children about what to do if there is a fire and they passed out Fire
hats. | also had an information booth with DVSAC, CORR and pamphlets on water
conservation, vaccination clinic information as our properties will be having a vaccination
clinic at Glenbrook in September. We played a water balloon toss, and an M&M race with
straws and gave out prizes. We also had live music performed by my daughters. It was a Great
Time!




STONE CREEK

After a long week of hot weather and continuous projects occurring throughout the community, the residents really appreciated the
pizza, ice cold beverages and all you can eat ice cream. After ordering 20 pizzas, not knowing if it were too much or not enough, we
found the last slice being eaten 5 minutes before the event concluded. | was happy about that :) It also goes to show that a little bit
of a gathering goes a long way in customer service. Our entire staff was in attendance to meet with everyone!




